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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2009 11:04 AM
To: 'Foss, Bob (Robert)'
Cc: schrag@nady.com; Fong, Bryan
Subject: RE: Planned Vapor Probe Sampling - John Nady site, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000082 

(1137-1167 65th St, Oakland)

Bob, 
 As confirmation, I approve of your collecting an additional soil vapor sample event to confirm your initial results.   
Regards, 
Barb Jakub  
 

From: Foss, Bob (Robert) [mailto:bfoss@craworld.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2009 2:26 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: schrag@nady.com; Fong, Bryan 
Subject: Planned Vapor Probe Sampling - John Nady site, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000082 (1137-1167 65th St, Oakland)
 
Barb: 
  
Per our conversation this afternoon and at your request, I am replying to the email below confirming that as long as we do 
not receive additional precipitation between now and Weds morning (12/09), we will still plan to sample the vapor probes 
at the subject site.   
  
This email will also confirm ACEH’s concurrence with this additional activity associated with the “Additional Site 
Characterization” investigation conducted in August/September of this year. 
  
As we discussed, please feel free to visit the site during this work on Wednesday, December 09. 
  
Robert C. Foss, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
(510) 420-3348 office 
(925) 413-8707 cell 
(510) 420-9170 fax 
  
  

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2009 9:00 AM 
To: Foss, Bob (Robert) 
Subject: RE: Change in Consultant PM for John Nady site, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000082 (1137-1167 65th St, Oakland) 
  
That sounds fine.  I will try to make it to the field event.  Thanks for the notice.  Please let me know what time it will be 
and if the date changes. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
  

From: Foss, Bob (Robert) [mailto:bfoss@craworld.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 10:24 AM 
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To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: Change in Consultant PM for John Nady site, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000082 (1137-1167 65th St, Oakland) 
  
Barb: 
  
Per my voice message to you, I am now the PM for the Nady site at the address listed above.  Also, per my message, it is 
our intention to resample and analyze the samples from the nine vapor probes installed during the Additional Site 
Characterization field work, conducted in August. 
  
We wish to confirm/revise the reported high vapor concentrations from the original sampling event.  On the voice 
message I stated that this is scheduled for December 9.  We will push Air Toxics, the vapor lab, to get the analytic report 
back to us rapidly as we want to get this report submitted to you by early January. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments, and I will try again to contact you this week, and it now 
successful, then next week to discuss this further. 
Hope you are taking this week off.  We’ll talk to you soon! 
  
Bob 
  
Robert C. Foss, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
(510) 420-3348 office 
(925) 413-8707 cell 
(510) 420-9170 fax 
  
  
  


